
“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful committed citizens can change 
the world; indeed, it's the only thing that ever has.”-  Margaret Mead 

Do you like to ride your bike? Are you interested in fixing bikes for the Take-A-Bike, Leave-A-
Bike program? Or even just learning how to fix bikes? The Just Us on Wheels Bike Club is 
looking to re-establish an e-board, and general members whom are interested in engaging in 
the bike phenomenon on campus.  
No previous bike experience is needed, just an enthusiasm for learning about bikes or partaking in 
bike culture. The e-board positions available are: President, Vice-President, Secretary, 
and Treasurer (as per usual). If you are interested, please send your name and the position you are 
interested in to Turner Ritchie at tgritchie@spartans.manchester.edu. Even if you have no 
interest in being part of the e-board, we welcome you to come to our meetings.  
On Tuesday May 8th at 7:30 PM, we will talk about our current mission, future ideas for the club, 
and complete our elections for the following year. If you intend to run for the e-board, please come 
prepared to speak for a bit. You are also welcome and encouraged to come to our regular meeting 
on Tuesday May 1st. 
We are also interested in gathering unwanted bicycles and bike parts, if you have any at your 
disposal. 
 
THERE are 2 Better World Book Bins that are located next to the Administration Office and are 
always ready to accept any unwanted books or any books you no longer need. ALSO, there is a 
Better World Book Box in each dorm. Your donation of books benefits literacy groups across the 
United States and the World.  A big THANK YOU to anyone who has donated books already! 
 
Peanut butter has become a costly item. Blessing in a Backpack is in need of more peanut butter. 
Blessing in a Backpack fills kids’ backpacks with snacks and other food items, including peanut 
butter sandwiches, for the weekend. 
Please donate any size jar of unopened peanut butter. Help us stuff backpacks full of peanut butter 
to help those in our community.  OVS will be at the Union every Monday and Tuesday during 
lunch to collect your donations.  If you can’t donate a jar of peanut butter, you can donate $2.00 for 
us to purchase it.  You will receive a FRISBEE for your donation!!!!!! 
Chartwells will match the first one hundred pounds of peanut butter!!!!! 
 
SLASH The TRASH (Facebook event) is coming TOMORROW……Help us reduce the amount 
that is thrown away every year when you move out for the summer! Visit the Facebook event page 
to trade and sell your textbooks, furniture…etc.  The Goodwill Truck will be here on May 17th!   Do 
Not Throw Something Away that Can be Donated:  Clothes, Shoes, Furniture, Appliances, Mini- 
Refrigerators, Food.  Donate it to GOODWILL!   There will be rolling bins, 2 per dorm, to help you 
move! Watch for the “Slash the Trash” Facebook Page to buy or sell items as well! For more 
information contact OVS@manchester.edu 
 
The student events email provides notices and reminders about a wide variety of events on 
campus.  If you prefer not to receive emails about events, you can opt out by 
emailing krhippensteel@manchester.edu  with a request to be removed from the list.  Removals 
are effective for the current academic year.  Keep in mind that you may miss fun or important 
event notices.                


